
31st March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

At Atlantic Academy, we are passionate about ensuring we provide our students with as much careers guidance as
possible to enable our students with the tools to make an informed decision regarding their futures. Throughout their time
with us, students will have the opportunity to visit post 16 providers, colleges and universities and  the opportunity to
participate in drop down days, insight into industry talks and mock interviews.

As part of the year 10 careers curriculum during the week of Monday 27th June students will be invited to participate in a
week's work experience in the local community. Work experience is a very worthwhile opportunity and we know our
students will benefit greatly from their placements.

As part of preparation for work experience students are required to find their own placements. All placements must be
found by 15th April 2022.

I write to ask if you may know a company on the island that would be happy to support placements. If you yourself or
another company would have space could I please ask you to contact  me via email (tboard@atlantic-aspirations.org) for
further information regarding hosting a student.

I would appreciate it if you can share this letter with others that may be interested in supporting our students.

Kind Regards

Miss T Board
Assistant Principal
Orange Faculty
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